KING ARTHUR PRODUGTIONS, e

August 3, 1989

Dear Mark:

Just a brief note to thank you for your superb contribution
to VALOR and MULHOLLAND: THE DREAM BUILDER.

It was a privilege and a pleasure working with you, and
Carolyn and I hope to do so again in the future.

Sincerely,

Arthur Béfron is Series
Producer for the KCET

L.A. History Project.
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